



November 17, 2005

Peggy Baldwin Lloyd Artists, Inc 133 Forest Hill Drive Asheville, NC 28803

Dear Peggy:

Please pass on my thanks to Khac Chi for two wonderful performances as part of Longwood Gardens' Chrysanthemum Festival. The sounds provided an additional layer of appeal to our visitors' senses and furthered their enjoyment. The music was very infectious and the audience couldn't help but snap their fingers and clap along.

The group was a pleasure to work with and we hope they enjoyed their time here as much as we enjoyed having them. Thank you again for making the Chrysanthemum Festival so exceptional!

Sincerely,

Dara Gordon Schmoyer

Performing Arts Coordinator